
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
December 4, 2022 

'TIS THE SEASON.....
Shuffleboard will be starting this Wednesday, December 7, at 9:00 am for all those 
interested.  You do not have to have a partner, one can be provided.  There is a sign-up sheet at the 
pool, but just come and enjoy on Tuesday. 

Bocce Ball will be starting this Friday, December 9, at 9:00 am.  Most of us are still learning and 
all are welcome to come and we can work out teams then.  Let's have some fun!   

Christmas Dinner is Saturday, December 10th at Applebee's and we will be carpooling for those 
who don't want to drive.  Call Jeri or Alice for a ride, the more the merrier.  We will be ordering off the 
menu and everyone will have separate bills.  A sign-up sheet is at the pool, but call one of us if 
you don't get up there. 

December Villa Board meeting is December 15th, 10:30 at the Jacaranda Library.  Call if you 
would like a ride. 

December Master's Association meeting is December 21st, 7:00 pm at the 
Isle's Clubhouse.  Come one, come all. 

All neighbors are invited to the Kienitz Home on 
Thursday, December 22nd at 5:00 pm for an appetizer and cookie Christmas Open House, 512 
Pendleton Place, to share Christmas joy with our friends and neighbors. 

Celebrate Christmas Day, December 25,  Blessings to all, Merry Christmas and Happy 
Holidays.  Dinner will be served at 1:00 at Alice and Lyle's, 512 Pendleton Place.  We will have 
turkey, ham and all the trimmings.  Join us for some cheer.  Call to reserve your place at the tables - 
989-275-9827.

Additional notes:  the new bulletin boards are up at the pool, also the new cabinet for our mini-
library is being put up.  Use and enjoy.  This can also be used for magazines, cookbooks, extra 
produce etc. 



With Gratitude to our Villa Board Members, Committee Chairs, Members and 
Volunteers for your leadership and hard work which enhances our community 

in so many important ways.  
And to all those who spread holiday cheer throughout the year with acts of 
kindness for our neighbors, please know your good deeds provide cheer 

and comfort. 
 

YOU HAVE MADE A DIFFERENCE! 
 

 
 
 

  

 


